
Sayyid Al-Hakeem: moderation project enough to achieve permanent stability

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met a gathering of Organizational

Leaders of Al-Hikma National Movement in Diyala on 28/10/2023, and recalled the deep history

and immortal stations shared with the people of Diyala, Shieks, Dignitaries, and competencies

of  this  dear  provinces.  His  Eminence  expressed  appreciation  for  their  high  level  of

preparedness for the upcoming electoral campaign.

H.E. stressed the existence of a double standard in the global approach to the Palestinian

issue, particularly concerning human rights and freedom of expression. Despite the significant

hardships  faced  by  the  Palestinian  people,  we  stated  that  challenges  also  bring  forth

opportunities.

H.E. advocated for the adoption of a centrist and moderate project, emphasizing that this

approach has the potential to establish political stability, ultimately contributing to both

security and economic well-being.

H.E.  reaffirmed  our  commitment  to  supporting  the  people  of  Diyala  and  preserving  their

diversity. Diyala serves as a miniature representation of Iraq, and it is imperative to enhance

.its public services and harness its promising prospects


